
REPORT OF THE 

HIGHER EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

December 17, 2021 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met on Monday, December 13, 2021, at 1:30 p.m. in Room 

151. The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following items: 

1. Computer Science Programs in Higher Education

2. Industry Opportunities and Working with Higher Education Curriculum

Respectfully submitted by Senator Jane English and Representative David Whitaker 
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